
MARRIAGE LICENSES  
 
AS YOU KNOW, WE ALL CONTINUE TO LIVE IN CHALLENGING TIMES DUE TO COVID-19.  THERE EXISTS 
AN UNEXPECTED PENT UP DEMAND FOR LICENSES WITH FINITE TIME AND RESOURCES AVAILABLE.  THE 
MOST EFFECTIVE AND PROFESSIONAL WAY TO MANAGE IT ALL IS “BY APPOINTMENT” AND LIMITING 
THE POOL OF APPLICANTS TO “LYCOMING COUNTY RESIDENTS.”  THIS IS NOT AT ALL UNUSUAL FOR 
OTHER COUNTIES, AS WELL, AT THIS TIME.  Please call Dartha to schedule an appointment at 570-327-
2260. 
 
There is a $40 application fee (cash or check).  If paying by cash, please have exact change.  If paying by 
check please have your telephone number on the check.  When making your appointment designate 
whether you are paying by cash or check. 
 
If you are not on time for your appointment, you could possibly be scheduled for another day. 
 
Plan on about 20-30 minutes to complete the process after arriving.  There is a 3 day waiting period.  
The license expires in 60 days. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 


